Township of Union Education Foundation

P.O. Box 1282

Union, NJ 07083

Ms. Nancy Minneci, President

Township of Union Board of Education

2369 Morris Ave.

Union, NJ 07083

Dear Ms. Minneci:

The Township of Union Education Foundation, a 501 (c) (3) non-profit charitable organization whose mission is to raise funds for grants to teachers in our public schools for creative and innovative educational programs, would like to request the use of the gym and cafeteria at Jefferson School on Friday, September 27, 2019 from 3:00 pm to 9:00 pm for our third annual township-wide pizza tasting contest. We would like to request a waiver of fees. All proceeds will go towards grants for teachers.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 908-851-9869.

Sincerely,

Susan Lipstein, President

Susan Lysoteri

Township of Union Education Foundation

RECEIVE D